
Announcing 

Eaton County Genealogical Society 

Probate Packet Scanning Project! 

We have boxes full of Probate Packet files and we have scanners to scan these with.  This is a long-term 

project. 

We would love to have volunteers join us!  There are two steps to the project and volunteers can choose 

to do either or both. 

Step 1: Review the file and remove staples, paper clips, etc.  Look for certain types of documents and 

place them in a different folder. 

 

Step 2:  Use portable scanner to scan the documents within the file.   

(Don’t know how to scan?  We will show you!)  

 

That’s it!  Easy as pie!  And lots of fun too when a group can get together to work on it. 

We will have regular work bees beginning in 2012 June for this project at the Eaton County Courthouse 

(downtown Charlotte) on:  Tuesdays, from 3pm to 5pm. 

Once you know how to do it, anyone can work on the project during regular courthouse hours. 

 

 

Please contact Sherry at 517-543-5436 or email at scopenhaver@cablespeed.com if you have questions! 

mailto:scopenhaver@cablespeed.com

